
 

 
 

COMUNICADO INSTITUCIONAL 
                                                                                                           
 

                                                                                                                 Barcelona, 12th March, 2020 
 
 
Dear Postgraduate Students of ESIC Barcelona, 
 

 
As a follow up to the last indications the health authorities and the Conselleria d’Universitats de 
la Generalitat de Catalunya have taken, we would like to provide you with some information on 
how to continue your teaching activity over the following days to minimize the impact of the 
situation.  

 
 

• For the next 14 days (from the 13th to the 26th inclusive) classroom-based teaching will 

be suspended. 

 

• In order to ensure continuity to the evaluation of your subjects, you will have access to 

the online platforms where your teachers upload new material. We invite you to log in 

to be able to keep moving forward with the development of the program. On the next 

days, the school’s staff will keep you updated with more instructions.  

 

• We would also like to inform you that we are currently working on making sure all the 

learning academic goals are all met.   

 

• If you have any question, please get in contact with your teacher or the Director of your 

program, always copying the academic coordinator of your program of the school in 

Barcelona.  

 
We hope that together we can compensate the absences of these classes in the best 

way possible. We will keep you updated with any relevant information. 

 

 

Thanking you in advance for your understanding. 

 

Kind regards. 

 
Eduard Prats Cot 
Director General ESIC Catalunya 
Adjunt a la Direcció General d’ESIC 

 
+34 934 144 444 
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